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Phi Chi Theta Educational Foundation is a 501(c)3 non-profit.  Therefore, the 

Foundation relies solely on the generosity of members, friends, family, and 

matching funds from employers for its existence.  The Foundation definitely 

makes each and every donation count by granting scholarships, grants and 

educational programming. 
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In this issue, you will learn of the winners 

who received scholarships from the 

Foundation at the biennial meeting and 

read in their own words what the 

scholarships mean to them as well as the  

impact Phi Chi Theta has had on their 

college lives.  Also noted are the names 

and bios of the various judges for the 

scholarship process.  This year we had an 

excellent panel of judges, including two 

former scholarship winners.  We 

encourage any alumni member who is 

interested in being part of a future 

judging panel to make their wishes 

known to Mary Ellen Lewis, the 

Foundation Scholarship Chair. 

 

Each year brings a new opportunity for 

not only judges, but also is an opportunity 

for each of you to perfect your 

communication skills by applying for one 

of the scholarships.  We hope you enjoy 

this e-newsletter as much as we enjoy 

bringing this positive publication from 

the Foundation to you. 

 

Fraternally, 

 

Frances Spencer 
 

Frances Spencer, President 

Phi Chi Theta Educational Foundation 

Letter from Frances Spencer, President 

 

Dear Members of Phi Chi Theta: 

 

By the time you receive this Foundation e-

newsletter, you will be deeply involved in 

the activities of the Fall Semester at your 

individual campuses. 

 

Fall  is a time to reflect on the pleasures we 

enjoyed during the summer, whether it was 

vacation time, a great internship, or 

attending the Phi Chi Theta biennial 

meeting in Rochester, New York.  Several 

of the collegiates attending the biennial 

meeting utilized their free time to visit 

nearby Niagara Falls and several of we 

alumni members also made this brief trip 

after the biennial meeting was adjourned.  

This Fall Semester is also a time to look 

ahead – a time of transition to look ahead 

and plan for another successful chapter 

year, involving activities such as rush, 

“Make a Difference Day,” in your 

individual communities or other campus 

specific days, such as Homecoming, etc.  

Hopefully, the Fall Semester will be a 

challenging, but good period for you as 

you move ahead into a new 2013. 

 

As you move forward, I would encourage 

you to plan ahead now to apply for one of 

the scholarships to be awarded at the 

Regional District’s meeting and, of course, 

your attendance at this important meeting 

in 2013.  This is a great opportunity for 

you to network with other chapters in your 

District and learn new ways to address 

both professional and personal concerns 

while enjoying all of the other aspects of 

this meeting.                    
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The Scholarship Program 
 

 

 

2011 Scholarship Recipients 

 

 

 

 

 

The Scholarship Program 
 

The Phi Chi Theta Scholarship Program recognizes 

individuals who exemplify the qualities of leadership, 

scholastic achievement and commitment to the Phi Chi 

Theta Fraternity.  The scholarships are awarded to Phi Chi 

Theta members who are pursuing a degree in Business or 

Economics.  In 2012, five scholarships were awarded, in 

the amount of $5,000: 

 

Naomi L. Satterfield Memorial Scholarship 

Irene M. Meyer Memorial Scholarship 

Trustees’ Scholarship in Memory of Mary Seymour 

Kay Durden Memorial Scholarship 

Anna E. Hall Memorial Scholarship 

Helen D. Snow Memorial Scholarship 

 

A special thanks to the Scholarship Committee: 

 

Melissa Bolin, Gamma Iota, University of Colorado 

Denver and a member of the Denver Alumni Chapter. 

Melissa is a Loan Officer, Boulder Employees Federal 

Credit Unit.  Western Regional District. 

 

Rachael Emke, Zeta Gamma, University of Illinois.  
Rachael is an Associate Buyer of Children’s Athletic 

Footwear at Sears Holdings.  Central Regional District. 

 

Mary Ellen Lewis, Colorado Alpha, University of 

Denver and a member of the Denver Alumni Chapter.  
Mary Ellen is retired from the University of Colorado 

Denver, College of Business. Western Regional District. 

 

Danity Little, Alpha Nu, University of Maryland 

Martin Chapter.  Danity is a consultant for American 

Systems, Alumni-at-Large.  Southern Region District. 

 

Andrew Noh, Zeta Beta, University of Michigan, 

Andrew is a Senior Associate Consultant, Bain and 

Company in Chicago.  Central Regional District. 

 

Annette Stewart, Delta Omicron, Texas State 

University.  Annette is a Manager for Price Waterhouse 

Coopers (PwC) in New York.  Eastern Regional District. 

 

Alyece Urice, Gamma Iota, University of Colorado 

Denver and is a member of Denver Alumni.  Alyece is a 

Transportation analyst, Gates Corporation, Denver, 

Colorado.  Western Regional District. 

 

Tim Wessel, Epsilon Gamma, Western Michigan 

University, Manager, Crowe Horwath LLP.  Central 

Regional District. 

The Naomi L. Satterfield endowment 

was established in February 2001, as a 

result of a bequest to the Foundation.  

This scholarship was named in honor of 

Naomi L. Satterfield, Past National 

President (1989-1995).  It is awarded to 

members who exemplify the qualities of 

leadership and commitment to the Phi 

Chi Theta Fraternity. 

 

The endowment is fully funded from 

tax-deductible donations and contri- 

ibutions made by friends and family of 

Naomi Satterfield, and fellow Phi Chi 

Theta sisters and brothers.  The first 

scholarship was awarded in 2004 and is 

given annually. 

Naomi L. Satterfield 

Memorial Scholarship  Pamela Cohen is the 

2012 Recipient of the 

Naomi L. Satterfield 

Memorial Scholarship 

Pamela Cohen is a member of Alpha Iota Chapter of Phi 

Chi Theta.  She is attending Pennsylvania State 

University, pursuing a Bachelor of Science Degree in 

Marketing, with minors in International Business and 

Sociology.  

 

Pamela has been a member of Alpha Iota Chapter of Phi 

Chi Theta since December 2011.  She will graduate in 

May 2014.  She serves as Corporate Relations Chair in 

her chapter.   
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       2011 Scholarship Recipients  
 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Melissa Jackson is member of Delta Sigma Chapter of 

Phi Chi Theta Fraternity.  She is attending James 

Madison University, pursuing a Bachelor of Business 

Administration degree in Marketing.   

 

Melissa has been a member since May 2011, and will 

graduate in May 2014.  She is serving as Community 

Service Chair for her chapter. 

 
 

 

Irene M. Meyer 

Memorial 

Scholarship 

In 2006, a memorial fund was 

established in Irene M. Meyer’s 

name to support scholarships and 

educational advancement. 

 

Irene was an active and devoted 

member of the Delta Chapter and 

Chicago Alumni for over 40 

years.  She served at the National 

level as Central District Director 

and Past National President 

(1986-1989).   

 

She wasn’t afraid to ask, “What 

can I do for you?”   

Melissa Jackson is 

the 2012 Recipient 

of the Irene M. 

Meyer Memorial 

Scholarship 
 

 

 

 

 Kay Durden Memorial 

Scholarship 

Kay Durden was actively involved 

in Phi Chi Theta and the University 

of Tennessee family for over 40 

years where she set high standards 

and expectations and always 

encouraged those around her to do 

their absolute best. 

 

Kay served as Faculty Advisor and 

as a faculty member joined Beta Chi 

Chapter and had been actively 

involved in the Martin Alumni.  She 

served as National President (1996-

2000) and has served in many 

offices and committees at the 

National level.  

The Foundation has established a memorial fund in Kay’s name and will continue to raise funds so that we can 

again award a scholarship from the memorial fund during the 2014 National Chapter Meeting, and beyond. 

Ashley Dixon is 

the 2012 Recipient 

of the Kay Durden 

Memorial 

Scholarship 
 

Ashley Dixon is a member of the Alpha Nu Chapter of 

Phi Chi Theta Fraternity.  She is attending the 

University of North Texas, pursuing a Bachelor of 

Business Administration in Business Economics with 

a minor in Legal Studies.  

 

Ashley has been a member since December 2011, and 

will graduate in Fall 2013.  She is serving as  

Social Chair for her chapter 
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                    2012 Scholarship Recipients 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

2011 Scholarship Recipients  (continued)  

 

 

2011 Scholarship Recipients   
 

Anna E. Hall Memorial 

Scholarship 

A scholarship was established in 1989 to 

honor the late memory of Anna E. Hall, 

Founder.  She was a member of Colorado 

Alpha, University of Denver. 

 

In 1924, Anna was the National President of 

Phi Theta Kappa Business Sorority.  Anna 

facilitated the pre-merger negotiations in 

Pittsburgh between Phi Theta Kappa and Phi 

Kappa Epsilon.   

 

Anna led the Phi Theta Kappa convention in 

1924 that resulted in the merger and creation 

of Phi Chi Theta.  After she graduated from 

the University of Denver, she moved to 

Chicago and was an active member of the 

Chicago Alumni Chapter. 

Kendall Verbeek is a member of the Zeta Beta 

Chapter of Phi Chi Theta Fraternity.  She is attending 

the University of Michigan, pursuing a Bachelor of 

Science Degree in Business Accounting and Finance. 

 

Kendall has been a member since April 2011, and 

expects to graduate May 2014.  She is serving as 

Membership Chair for her chapter. 
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Joshua Gabbard is 

the 2012 Recipient 

of the Anna E. Hall 

Memorial 

Scholarship 
 

Joshua Gabbard is a member of the Beta Theta 

Chapter of Phi Chi Theta Fraternity.  He is 

attending the Sam Houston State University, 

pursuing a Bachelor of Science Degree in 

Business Administration in Accounting. 

 

Joshua has been a member since May 2011 and 

expects to graduate May 2014.  He is serving as 

Executive Vice President for the chapter. 
 

 

Trustees’ 

Scholarship in 

Memory of       

Mary Seymour 

The Trustees’ Scholarship in 2012 is in 

memory of Mary Seymour.   

 

Mary served as National President of 

Phi Chi Theta from 1956-1958.   

 

Mary attended Madison East High 

School and was a graduate of the 

University of Wisconsin - Madison  

Business School, and earned a degree 

in Accounting.  She was a life member 

of Phi Chi Theta.   

 

She worked as an Audit Supervisor for 

the State of Wisconsin. 

Kendall 

Verbeek is the 

2012 Recipient 

of the Trustees’ 

Scholarship in 

the Memory of 

Mary Seymour 
 

 

Anna E. Hall 

Memorial 

Scholarship 
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Special Comments from our Scholarship Winners 
 

Pam Cohen – Recipient of the Naomi L. Satterfield Memorial Scholarship 

 
When I became a member of Phi Chi Theta, I was simply looking for an organization with which to get involved. I 

valued the association’s three pillars: professional, philanthropy, and social. I appreciated the delicate balance 

between building relationships with the sisters and brothers, establishing myself in the business world, and giving 

back to the community. It was not until I finished the initiation process that I recognized how much I truly 

appreciate Phi Chi Theta.  

 

To me, earning the Naomi L. Satterfield Memorial Scholarship was a tremendous honor because this award 

reflected my enthusiasm towards and my invested interest in Phi Chi Theta. I am thankful to act as representative 

of the chapter that has given so much to me. Because of my business fraternity, I have made lifelong friendships 

and I have learned the true meaning of sisterhood and brotherhood. I have networked with corporations and I have 

become confident in my ability to communicate with executives. I have held leadership positions, been exposed to 

numerous professional opportunities, and found my place in a sea of 40,000 students.  

 

Phi Chi Theta is a powerful business fraternity full of opportunities, development, and people of the highest 

caliber. Take advantage of all Phi Chi Theta has to offer and give to the association in any way possible. The 

future of Phi Chi Theta starts with you!  

 
Melissa Jackson – Recipient of the Naomi L. Satterfield Memorial Scholarship 

 
I was very excited when I found out that I had won the Irene M. Meyer Memorial Scholarship!  Because I was not 

at the National Conference, my chapter’s Vice President accepted the award on my behalf and presented the letter, 

check and framed certificate to me at our first chapter meeting of the semester.  I am honored that the scholarship  

 

2012 Scholarship Recipients 

Helen D. Snow 

Memorial 

Scholarship 
 

 

A scholarship was established to honor the late 

memory of Helen D. Snow, Honorary Member of 

Delta Chapter, Northwestern University. 

 

Helen served as Dean of the Evening Division, School 

of Business, Northwestern University.  She was also 

the advisor to the Delta Chapter.   

 

Helen served as a mentor to members who were 

‘minority’ (female students) on a basically male-

dominated campus at Northwestern.  
 

 

Stephanie 

Kappel is the 

2012 Recipient 

of the Helen D. 

Snow 

Memorial 

Scholarship 
 

Stephanie Kappel is a member of the Epsilon 

Phi Chapter of Phi Chi Theta Fraternity. She is 

pursuing a Bachelor of Arts Degree with a 

specialization in Sales and Communication.    

 

Stephanie has been a member since Fall 2010 

and expects to graduate May 2013.  She is 

serving as Executive Board Secretary for the 

chapter.   
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Special Comments from our Scholarship Winners - continued 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

committee believes I have the leadership qualities and community service devotion similar to Mrs. Meyer, who 

served as a National President.  It think it is especially neat that Irene Meyer sang in her church choir because 

music has always been a big part of my life, as I am currently a trumpet player in the James Madison University 

Marching Royal Dukes.  Receiving this scholarship was an honor and it will make paying for college a little easier. 

I am very honored and grateful to have been recognized for my achievements. 
 

Ashley Dixon – Recipient of the Kay Durden Memorial Scholarship 

 
To receive the Dr. Kay Durden Memorial Scholarship meant a great deal to me for so many reasons.  I feel that my 

dedication as a Phi Chi Theta Executive, serving to promote community with the organization, taught me primarily 

about leadership and management.  I’ve met such fabulous people who have truly become my best friends.  There 

is so much I have gained from being a member of Phi Chi Theta to simply recount it all.  Then to receive this 

scholarship after everything else this organization has given reminds me why I made that initial decision to turn in 

my application and rush. 

 

As I have received so much from Phi Chi Theta, I understand that it is my responsibility to give back So for all Phi 

Chi Theta members who are actively involved and taking advantage of the wonderful opportunities this 

organization has to give, keep in mind that takes leadership and creativity to sustain a successful chapter.  Every 

member should consider applying for an executive position in order to be a part of the framework that makes up 

Phi Chi Theta. 
 

Kendall Verbeek – Recipient of the Trustees’ Scholarship in Memory of Mary Seymour  
 

I am so honored to have been awarded the 2012 Trustees’ Scholarship. Words cannot express how humbled I am to 

have been chosen for such an honor. I can only hope that I do justice to the memory of Mary Seymour in my 

continuing career with Phi Chi Theta and beyond. 

 

My journey thus far with Phi Chi Theta (PCT) has shaped me into someone I didn’t know I could be. I have grown 

so much because of this organization and the diverse and wonderful members that have helped me along the way. I 

have them to thank for earning this scholarship. 

 

Everyone I have met in PCT—in Zeta Beta and beyond—have been so driven and passionate. I am convinced that 

members of Phi Chi Theta across the nation are among the best this country has to offer. I have learned so much 

from other members and yet, have so much still left to learn. I urge every younger member to learn from the older 

members, and the older members to glean what you can from those members that are younger than you.  Doing this 

has enriched my education more than my classes ever could. As one alumnus of Zeta Beta once said, “Don’t let 

school get in the way of your education.”  

 

Although I’m only a Junior, Phi Chi Theta has already made my college experience and then some.  To be 

recognized nationally for my dedication—well, that is just the cherry on top of the sumptuous sundae that is my 

experience with PCT. This is an organization of which I am so proud to be a part and I could not ask for more. 

Again, thank you from the bottom of my heart for this recognition—it means more than I can say. 
 

Joshua Gabbard – Recipient of the Anna E. Hall Memorial Scholarship 

 
Receiving the Anna E. Hall Scholarship was one of the most rewarding feelings I have ever experienced.  Being 

recognized at the National Level was affirmation that the work that I was doing behind the scenes at the chapter 

level were recognized and appreciated.  Over the past two years, Phi Chi Theta has become more to me than an on-

campus organization.  The members that are in it have become not only my friends, but my extended family from 

all around the country.  The one thing that I struggled with during my application process was the essay prompt.  I 

could not think of what to write for weeks.  I finally realized that I could benefit from the knowledge of those 

around me and I started asking teachers, colleagues and family to share their technological experiences in the work 

place.   
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Special Comments from our Scholarship Winners - continued 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Here is a compilation of recommendations from the recipients for filling out the 2013 scholarship applications:  

 

 Really think about how much Phi Chi Theta has impacted your life since joining.  Your passion for the 

organization will come through in your application and your personal story will help you stand out from 

the rest of the applicants. 

 

 I would definitely say “start the application early.”  It makes things way less stressful closer to the 

deadline to know you have it done. 

 

 My advice on filling out the 2013 application is to keep in mind that your application should reflect 

who you are, not what you think everyone expects to read.  Individualize it and make it uniquely yours. 

 

 My advice to students applying for the 2013 Phi Chi Theta Scholarships would be to begin the process 

well in advance of the deadline.  The application includes a professor recommendation, a 

recommendation from a Phi Chi Theta officer, your official transcript, and essay and additional 

personal information.  Since I asked for recommendations early on and began writing my essay with 

time to spare, I didn’t have to rush to get my application turned in on time.  Staying organized helped 

me immensely. 

 

 I would definitely recommend applying for the Phi Chi Theta Scholarships.  Although the application is 

lengthy, it paid off for me. 
 

 My advice to future candidates would be to begin the application process early to convey your genuine 

passion for Phi Chi Theta.  By leaving yourself time to complete the essays and paperwork, you will 

prevent mistakes and ensure that you are vocalizing your thoughts in a clear, organized and timely 

matter.  More importantly, do not hesitate to provide detail and supporting evidence as to how you have 

contributed to Phi Chi Theta.  Highlight your leadership positions, your strengths, and how the 

organization affected the many different aspects of your life.  
 

 I encourage those applying to not be discouraged and give up and utilize the knowledge of those around 

you as valuable resource. 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Stephanie Kappel – Recipient of the Helen D. Snow Memorial Scholarship 

 
Phi Chi Theta has really made my college experience and I cannot explain how much I truly have gotten out of 

joining the fraternity.  By receiving this scholarship I really feel a stronger connection to the fraternity.  It is an 

awesome feeling to be recognized by national Phi Chi Theta Fraternity and it really made me feel a part of 

something larger than just my chapter. 

 

 

The 2013 scholarship application can be found on the Phi Chi Theta web site. 

www.phichitheta.org 
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PRESENTATION OF SCHOLARSHIP AWARDS 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

On August 2, 2012, during the National Meeting of the Phi Chi Theta Fraternity, a luncheon was 

sponsored by the Phi Chi Theta Educational Foundation.    Fran Spencer, President of the Foundation, 

presented the Past, Present and Future of the Foundation.  Some of the highlights of that presentation 

were: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PAST 

 
The Foundation is in its “Lucky 13

th
 year…Make it our best year ever! 

$32,300 in scholarships given to date 

$9,650 in educational grants to the Fraternity for educational programs, biennial and regional 

meetings 

A total of 43 scholarships awarded to Phi Chi Theta members 

The Foundation is committed to educational advancement and scholastic recognition 

 

PRESENT 

 
Today we will award six scholarships. 

Naomi L. Satterfield Memorial Scholarship 

Irene M. Meyer Memorial Scholarship 

Kay Durden Memorial Scholarship 

Trustees’ Scholarship in Memory of Mary Seymour 

Anna E. Hall Memorial Scholarship 

Helen D. Snow Memorial Scholarship 

 

FUTURE 

 
How can you help the Foundation have a “Lucky 13

th
 year? 

How about your Chapter participating in a fundraiser for the Foundation! 

The Foundation is a 501(c)(3) organization.  This means that your future donations are tax 

deductible. 

Many employers have matching grant programs.  Ask your parents and family members if their 

companies offer this benefit. 

Keep up with the successes of the Foundation by reading our quarterly electronic newsletter. 

Make a contribution in memory of, or in honor of someone, or to recognize a graduation or 

birthday or in celebration of a special day. 

Every dollar counts – all contributions, large and small, are acknowledged. 

GIVING BACK NEVER GOES OUT OF STYLE! 
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Scholarship Presentations ï August 2, 2012 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Naomi L. Satterfield 

Memorial Scholarship 

Pamela Cohen 

Dani Little, Trustee, Presenter 

 

Irene M. Meyer 

Memorial Scholarship 

Melissa B. Jackson 

Fran Spencer, Trustee, Presenter 

Melissa Bolin, Trustee, Presenter 
 

Kay Durden    

Memorial Scholarship 

Ashley Dixon 
 

Trustees’ 

Scholarship In 

Memory of Mary 

Seymour 

Kendall Verbeek 

Mary Ellen Lewis, Trustee, Presenter 
 

 

Katie Griffin, Former Scholarship 

Winner, Presenter 
 

Anna E. Hall    

Memorial 

Scholarship 

Joshua Gabbard 
 

 

Helen D. Snow    

Memorial Scholarship 

Stephanie Kappel 
 

Melissa Hall, Former Scholarship 

Winner, Presenter 
 

 

2013 Phi Chi Theta Scholarship Program 

 
Awarding four scholarships worth $2,500 next summer 

Application is on the web site 

Application due date is May 1, 2013 

Submit your scholarship applications and letters of recommendation via e-mail to 

the Scholarship Committee. 

For more information, contact us at:   Foundationinfo@phichitheta.or 

https://www.justgive.org/nonprofits/donate.jsp?ei


 

10 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 

 

10 

 
 

 

 

 

 

PHI CHI THETA EDUCATIONAL FOUNDATION 

TRUSTEES 

 

Frances Spencer,  President 

franspencer39@gmail.com 

 

Annette Stewart, Secretary 

Stewart_annette@yahoo.com 

 

Mary Ellen Lewis, Treasurer and Scholarship Chair 

PCTEdscholarship@aol.com 

 

Missy Bolin, Assistant Treasurer 

melissa_bolin@hotmail.com 

 

Gary Hodge, Phi Chi Theta President 

President@phichiteta.org 

 

Dr. Danity Little 

dlittle467@att.net 

 

Peter Miller, Editor of eEdNews 

Peter.Miller@ucdenver.edu 

 

Andrew Noh 

nowhere@gmail.com 

 
 

 

 

 
 

Other Important Contacts 

 

Official Mailing Address: 

 

Phi Chi Theta Educational Foundation 

1508 East Belt Line Road, Suite 104 

Carrollton, TX  75006 
 

General Information and Inquiries: 

FoundationInfo@phichitheta.org 

 

Scholarship Program: 

PCTEdscholarship@aol.com 

 

Applying for a chapter grant or to obtain Chapter 

account balance related to the 50/50 Calling 

Campaign: 

GrantRequests@phichitheta.org 

 

Foundation’s Web Site: 

http://www.phichitheta.org/foundation 

 

 

 

 

PHI CHI THETA EDUCATIONAL FOUNDATION 

The Foundation is seeking Alums who are interested in serving at the national level as Trustees of the Phi 

Chi Theta Educational Foundation.  We are looking for candidates who believe in the mission of the 

Foundation, and have time to commit to organizing, planning and fundraising to meet Foundation needs.  

We are seeking Trustees who represent a broad and diverse spectrum of the Fraternity base.  We need 

trustees with skills in one or more of the following areas: 

  

Good writing and oral communication to support our Outreach, Grant Writing and Donor 

Solicitations. 

Technology skills to support our e-newsletters, website and Outreach. 

Marketing and branding to help us implement a plan to get our name and brand out there. 

Innovative ideas and recommendations for fundraising, professional and educational programs 

Ability to leverage your professional contacts and affiliations to secure donations of products, 

services and money. 

 

If you are interested, please contact the Phi Chi Theta Educatinal Foundation, so that we may learn about 

your background and provide you with further information about a trustee’s role and responsibilities.  The 

contact address is: 

  

Board of Trustees 

Phi Chi Theta Educational Foundation 
1508 East Belt Line Road, Suite 104 

Carrollton, TX  75006 

E-mail:  PCTEdScholarship@aol.com 

 
  

mailto:franspencer39@gmail.com
mailto:PCTEdscholarship@aol.com
mailto:PCTEdscholarship@aol.com
mailto:PCTEdscholarship@aol.com
mailto:President@phichiteta.org
mailto:Peter.Miller@ucdenver.edu
mailto:Peter.Miller@ucdenver.edu
mailto:atnoh@umich.edu
mailto:FoundationInfo@phichitheta.org
mailto:PCTEdscholarship@aol.com
mailto:GrantRequests@phichitheta.org
http://www.phichitheta.org/foundation
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Name:    

 

      Address:  

 

      City:                              State:            Zip Code:  

 

      Phone:      E-mail:  

 

     Chapter:     Employer/Job Title       

 

I want to make a tax deductible contribution of:  $  

 

Yes, my company has a matching program.  I will apply for the matching 

Grant.  

 

      Please use my gift for the f ollowing purpose (select one or more):  

 

  Naomi L. Satterfield Memorial Scholarship  

 

  Irene M. Meyer Memorial Scholarship  

 

  Dr. Kay Durden Memorial Scholarship  

 

  Trustees’ Scholarship 

 

  Anna E. Hall/Helen D. Snow Memorial Scholarship  

 

  Educational Programs and Training  

 

  General Fund  

 

 

 
 

 

 

Phi Chi Theta Educational Foundation  

Donation Form  
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Lavender ($10-$99) 
Madelyn and Mike Albert 

Gladys Blanchar 

Amelse Brooke 

Ryanne E. Buchanan 

Pauline Chean 

Monica Connor 

Yvonne Costin 

Arlene Cummings 

Alice DeBoer 

Saundra Finley 

Gamma Iota 

Mikayla Garrett 

Elaine Gentry 

Patricia Hayes 

Jacquie Healy 

Vicki Henderson 

Judy Hoffman 

Deanna Leino 

Sheri Munoz 

Kay O’Connell 

Pamala Orr 

Emily Patterson 

Kimberly A. Pozderac 

Nancy Rinker 

Sylvia Simon 

Nancy Stallings 

Felicia Stanton 

Sandra Tureson 

Marilyn Whisenand 

Eleanor Winters 

Zeta Delta Chapter 

 

Total Donations:  $3,038; In-Kind Donations - $1,327 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2011 – 2012 Honor Roll of Donors 

Gold ($100-$149) 
Nance Dulaj 

Kim Gary 

Jo Jean Janus 

Zeta Gamma Chapter 

 

Pearl ($150-$199) 
Collegiate Standard 

Gary Hodge 

Dorothy Klinefelter 

Annette Stewart 

Mareda R. Weiss 

 

Iris ($200-$499) 
David Cassidy 

Melissa Bolin 

Booz Allen Hamilton 

Lynnette  Lemke 

Beverly Klumph 

Abby Lieberman 

Martin Alumni Chapter 

Shannon Rutt 

Zeta Gamma Chapter 

 

President’s Circle ($500 - $1,000) 
Booz Allen Hamilton 

Mary Ellen Lewis 

Fran Spencer 

 

 

Special Donations: 

 

Western Region:  Shop for 

a Cause Tickets - $80 

 

Included in the report are 

those items donated to the 

2012 Silent Auction and 

are determined to be 

recorded as in-kind 

donations: 

 

$1,327 

The following people 

donated in-kind items for 

the silent auction: 

 

Melissa Bolin 

David Cassidy through his   

company, Ammerman 

Saundra Finley 

Lynnette Lemke 

Mary Ellen Lewis 

Abby Lieberman 

Dani Little 

Shannon Rutt 

Frances Spencer 

 

We honor, by Giving Level, those individuals, chapters and corporations who have 

made contributions to the Foundation’s scholarship, educational programs and 

grants during the fiscal year 2012 (August 1, 2011 – July 31, 2012)  
 

Thank you!  
 

 

 


